

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor

CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 2017 MAY -4 A 11: 26 RECORDED

May 4, 2017

TO:

The City Council

RE:

Gifts from Khoren Dertsakian and Voski Simonian

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request acceptance of the gifts of one large framed picture of the City of Waltham c.1898 and three small framed photos of the house at 380 Lexington Street, Waltham, left by Dr. Morrison when he sold the house to Khoren Dertsakian and Voski Simonian.

I will ask the Historical Commission to look at them to see what should be done with them.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jannello G. Mc S Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

RECEIVED MAY 0 1 2017 MAYOR'S OFFICE

May 1, 2017

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

We would like to donate the following items to you:

One large framed picture of the City of Waltham c.1898, and three small framed photos of the house at 380 Lexington Street all from Dr. Morrison when he sold the house to us.

Mhoren Derdgarian Voski Zimonian

We would like you to have these old pieces of Waltham history from us.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours.

Khoren Dertsakian

Voski Simonian

RECEIVED

MAY 0 1 2017

MAYOR'S OFFICE

April 30, 2017

Dear Mayor Jeannette McCarty,

We wanted you to know how much we appreciate your efforts, your help working to purchase our property. You made the process less painful for us.

We understand and agree with you on how dangerous that intersection is for drivers. We are so impressed how hard you worked to fix the issue. Waltham is a better and will be much better city because of your-hard work. You are an amazing person and I'm there, we look forward to seeing what you do next for Waltham and its people.

Again, thank you for all you did to make our transition as easy as possible.

Thank you, Sincerely, Who ren Dersecher

Khoren Dertsakian Voski Simonian